Intent of Award
The City of Greeley received One (1) Proposal for F23-08-071 - Centennial Village Arch Repair. All Proposals received were complying by the standards set within the solicitation.
The City of Greeley designed this RFP to be a single award solicitation. The City of Greeley intends to award the following company for F23-08-071: Schlosser Designs, Inc.
The City of Greeley will not be providing the evaluation score sheet for this solicitation as we received one proposal. Please see Section III, M of the RFP package for more information.
All Awards are tentative pending a fully executed contract signed with the City of Greeley Colorado. All Awarded Proposers shall contact Buyer Alec Keiser (purchasing@greeleygov.com) to coordinate the execution of any and all contracts.
[image: ]Thank you for your interest and participation in this solicitation. Have a great day!
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